
Little Wildcat Preschool 2017-2018 Quick Facts 

This year, parents and staff should contact Ms. Hamilton at:  mlhamilton@aacps.org with 
questions.  Of course, you can still ask Ms. Stawas but Ms. Hamilton is our new lead              

Child Development Teacher this year.  

 

• The program is FULL for the entire 2017-2018 school year.  However, there is a small 
waiting list so I would encourage anyone who asks to contact Ms. Hamilton to be placed 
on the waiting list.  

• The first official day of preschool will be Thursday, October 26th.   We will have 
preschool Thursday and Friday that week.  We have not yet made the schedule beyond 
this week.  We will bring one to the front desk each month so you know what is going 
on. 

• As a general rule (but with exceptions as you see above), preschool will run Tuesday, 
Wednesdays and Fridays.  There will be exceptions because we must follow the AACPS 
calendar.    We email and hand out a copy of the schedule 1 month in advance. 

• Remember that we do not follow a set schedule every week so flexibility is needed for 
the program. 

• We will hold our orientation/information night on Wednesday, Oct. 4th from 3-4 pm 
(AM parents) and 4-5 pm (PM parents).  More info to come. 

Applications for 2018-2019 will be available in March 2018.  We will begin accepting 
information sometime in April in 2018. 
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